
 

WHOLE SCHOOL MESSAGE  

 
 
It has been a lovely end to a lovely week, we have enjoyed sharing cake, which was for a very good 
cause, and we thank you for supporting this.  

 

Our new rewards system is a huge success.  Our pupils shine as GEMS and we reward in line with this. 
We use this pupil friendly approach of awarding GEMS (for Growth mindset, Effort, Manners, Success) to 
help guide, develop and motivate our pupils.  The team with the most GEMS are rewarded on a weekly 
basis and they then choose the reward from a selection of envelopes.  Last week pupils enjoyed time in 
the park and this week the children enjoyed cake with me, which I also enjoyed!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Key Stage 2 pupils went to the React Foundation Science Show on Tuesday, this year's show was 
'Feel the Force', which they thoroughly enjoyed. 

 

Parents appointments are next week, class teachers will be in contact with more details.  Please do meet 
with your children's class teachers to discuss your childs progress.  We would also like all data collections 
forms returned by Monday 3

rd
 October please, so we can update our systems.  Thank you. 

 

This term is always very busy and our Harvest Festival Celebrations will take place next Wednesday 
5

th
 October.  Children will be having an assembly and we will also be collecting for the foodbank.  Please 

donate if you can, any of the following will be greatly appreciated: tinned items, instant mash, biscuits, 
packet custard, tinned fruit, tinned tomatoes, spaghetti, tinned vegetables, lifelong milk, pasta sauce, 
tinned soup, squash. 

 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend. 
 

Sophie McCabe 

Executive Headteacher 

FRIDAY 30th SEPTEMBER  2022 

THORNHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 



 

ATTENDANCE 

Whole School - 97% 

Reception – 100%  

Year 1 & 2 – 100% 

Year 3 & 4 – 99% 

Year 5 & 6 – 90% 

CALENDAR 
 

30/9/22—5/1022 

Harvest  Collection ‘Just 1 Tin’ 

1/10/22 

ADHD Awareness Month 

Week Beginning 4/10/22 

Parents Meetings 

5/10/22 

Harvest Assembly  

12th & 19th October 22 

KS1 & KS2 Seabins Workshop 

24/10/22 

Half Term 

Week Beginning 31/10/22 

Parents’ Forum 

7/11/2022 

Tempest School Photos 

 

8/11/22 

Nasal Flu - Autumn 2022 programme 

Meat Balls in Gravy & 

Mash Potato 
Spaghetti Bolognaise Roast Chicken, 

Roast Potatoes, 

Stuffing & Gravy 

Beef Burger in a Bun 

with Potato Wedges 
Sausage, Chips &  

Tomato Sauce 

Macaroni Cheese Vegetable Bolognaise Tomato &  

Vegetable Pasta 
Vegi Burger in a Bun 

with Potato Wedges 
Fish Fingers, Chips & 

Tomato Sauce 

Mixed Vegetables Green Beans Carrots 
Peas 

Cucumber 
Rainbow Slaw 

Baked Beans 

Flapjack Orange & Cinnamon 

Cookie 
Fresh Fruit & Yoghurt 

Station or Jelly 
Chocolate Brownie & 

Chocolate Sauce 
Apple, Cheese & 

Crackers 

  
Freshly cooked jacket potatoes / Fresh Bread / Fresh Fruit / Daily salad selection  





KS1 & Reception 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Colby-Lee—Listening skills 

Autumn—Math's 

Brian—Excellent Effort 

Ugoeze—Swimming 

Parker—History 

KS2  



On Monday some of our years 3/4 pupils took part in a  

Dodgeball competition at St Bees.  

They were amazing and tried so hard. We were beaten in the 

semi finals and the 3rd/4th play off.  

Finishing 4th out of 10 schools was brilliant.  

Well done team. 



The first category in the competition was ‘Seasons’ 
won by Aadya in Class 4.    

With her manga-style picture, she decided to show 
how beautiful girls are in all the four seasons. Her 

work is exhibited at Florence Arts Centre in Egremont  

Congratualtions Aadya! 

First Winner Announced Of Sylwedyth Competition And Sec-
ond Round Launched – THE HERDWICK NEWS  

The competition’s second theme is ‘Space’.  
Nursery, reception and primary school children can  

submit any form of artwork in response to the theme.  

Just ask an adult to email a photo of their artwork to 
28DalesLater@Gmail.com  

Deadline Wednesday 5th October. 

The winning artworks will be exhibited at Florence 
Arts Centre from Fri 7th to Sun 9th, which is during 

World Space Week (4th-10th Oct). 

https://theherdwick.com/2022/09/27/first-winner-announced-of-sylwedyth-competition-and-second-round-launched/
https://theherdwick.com/2022/09/27/first-winner-announced-of-sylwedyth-competition-and-second-round-launched/


£188.53 



Thornhill Primary School supporting  
North Lakes Foodbank Harvest 2022 

We will hold a Harvest collection for North Lakes Foodbank during the week 
of 30/9/22—5/1022.  Please help if you can by donating Just 1 Tin. 


